From: Noel de Leon <entrepnoel@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2010 12:24 PM

To: secretary < secretary @CFTC.gov>

**Subject:** Regulation of Retail Forex

## Dear Sir David Stawick,

Greetings! I'm an individual forex trader from the Philippines under FX Solutions (broker).

And I say: NO to reduction of leverage! (RIN 3038-AC61)

I believe that us traders should be given the freedom to choose the appropriate amount of leverage for our individual trading style and risk tolerance.

This is my vote and I hope this will be counted.

Thank you.

Respectfully Yours, Noel De Leon